
   

  

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 92%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y6 Alfred 

Wallace class who had 96.1% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates: 

Mon 5 Jun - Fri 21 July 2023: 

School open for Summer term 2 

 

Tue 27 Jun 2023: Class photos 

(more information soon) 

 

TBC Wed 28 or Thu 29 June: 

School closed for Eid 

 

 

 

Click for Apr 2023 - Oct 2023 

lunch menu 

Click for term dates for 

2022/23 & 2023/24 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Be Healthy Week - Reception Sports Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to parents 

who came to cheer  

them on in the MUGA.  

Reception had their 

very first sports day on 

Monday! They did 

activities such as a 

bean toss and relay 

games. 

They also had 

some time to play 

with the large 

parachute in the 

playground. 

https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Stebdon-TH-CCS-Menu-A2.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Stebdon-TH-CCS-Menu-A2.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Be Healthy Week - Y1-Y6 Sports Days! 

Nurture base did really 

well during Sports Day, 

they were all 

enthusiastic, resilient and 

perseverant! 

What a fantastic 2 days at Mile End Stadium for Sports Day! Thank you to 

parents for your continued support with Sport at Stebon. Here are some 

photos of everyone in action. We will post more photos on Twitter and on our 

website (coming soon!) 

Y6 Alfred Russel Wallace class created some informative posters to 

promote health and wellbeing. 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Stebon Primary School’s 

 

 

Come and join us on Thursday 22nd June for our 

sponsored walk to raise money for the 

endangered Amur leopard and also our Eco-

Schools Green Flag accreditation. 

 

Each year group will walk a mile around Mile 

End Park to raise awareness and vital donor 

money to help protect these beautiful big cats. 

Details of what time your child will be walking to 

come next week. We hope to see you all there! 

This week in Forest School, we have been 

learning about parts of leaves we found! 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary





